
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 
Birthdays this Week 

 

No birthday’s this week 
                 

 

First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
Rev. Dr. Preston VanLoon, Pastor: 701-223-8614 or pastorfbcbismarck@gmail.com 

 

 

July 14th-20th , 2024 

Adult Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, July 17th at 7:00 pm  
in the Pioneer Room. 

 

All are welcome to join us! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

May Finances 
 

Income     $10,722.50 
     *Offerings          ($9401.50) 
     *Missions          ($1271.00) 
     *Memorials        ($50.00) 
 

 

Expenses    $16,232.89 
     *Current          ($12,795.89) 
     *Missions Paid   ($3,437.00) 
 
 

 
Worship Assistant  

Leader Training 
 

July 22, 7 - 8 pm 
Church Pioneer Room 

Second Quarter Business 
Reports 

 

Second Quarter Business Reports 
are due by Monday, July 15. 
Please turn them in to the church 
office. Thank you. 

Camp Bentley Sr. High 
Camp 

 

July 14 at 4 pm- July 20 at 10 am 
 

A camp for youth entering grade 10 
through graduating seniors.  It’s a 
great way to meet new friends and 
bond with old friends while  
growing in your relationship with 
the Lord. 
 

 

 
 

 

Quote of the Week 
 

“I can safely say, on the authority of 
all that is revealed in the Word of 
God, that any man or woman on 
this earth who is bored and turned 
off by worship is not ready for 
heaven.”—A.W. Tozer 

Church Picnic 
 

FBC members, let’s gather for our 
annual picnic! It’s happening at 
Sertoma Park-Shelter #9 on  
Sunday, July 28th at 10:00 am. It’s 
going to be a relaxed day with our 
church family. See you there! 

 

 

 
 

Please join us on Wednesday,   
July 24th for a special visit from 
missionary guest speakers, Taku & 
Katie. 
 

We will have a luncheon at 12 pm, 
with their presentation 
afterwards. 
 

Please plan on joining us! 
 
 

Your Testimony 
 

Last Sunday we were blessed 
when Ben Lundblad shared his 
testimony in our worship service. 
So many people were touched by 
what he shared. We need to do 
more of this! Each one of us has a 
testimony - how we came to know 
Christ and what God has done in 
our lives. If you would like to share 
your testimony and bring 
encouragement to others in our 
worship service, please contact 
the Pastor.  
 

With Deepest Sympathy 
 

We extend our sympathies to Arvy 
Smith & her family for the loss of 
her mother, Eudora Sticka on July 2, 
2024. 
 

Read obituary HERE 
 

Summertime Prayer 
 

Thank you for the gift of 
summertime. Thank you for the 
opportunity to have a season of 
celebration, family time, renewal, 
and adventures. We pray that you 
would be the center of our 
thoughts and actions this summer.  

mailto:pastorfbcbismarck@gmail.com
https://www.eastgatefuneral.com/obituaries/eudora-sticka

